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This bill if passed would adversely impact so many Oregonians as to cause many to 

be unable to pay their property taxes, causing default. Is homelessness our future? 

Please also consider many of your constituents are already struggling to buy food, 

pay rent, pay for medical expenses, maintain their homes. I'm also concerned that 

many of us didn't even know that this bill was being considered.  Very SHORT 

NOTICE on your part.  


